
                  

Newsletter - August 2020  
Dear Parents, 

A big WELCOME to James, Anna Maria, Olivia Grace and 

Isla who will be joining us. We hope they have great fun and enjoy making lots of 

new friends. A warm welcome back to children who join us again for our holiday 

club.  

 

It’s a girl! A huge congratulations to Sophie from the Discovery Room 

who welcomed a beautiful baby girl called Ava Louise on the 22nd 

of July with her partner Chris. Both Mummy and baby are doing 

well, we cannot wait for cuddles. 

 

Tea Towels 

We have only a few remaining tea towels. Please speak to Gosia if you are still 

interested. We are overwhelmed with the donations which are going to 

Beaumont House. Thankyou.  

Holiday Club 

Throughout the Summer we are offering a holiday club for 

those children who wish to use it. This will go alongside our 

Summer planning with a different theme every day. We have 

everything from A Beach Party to a Sports Day. If you would 

like to see the range of activities we have available, please 

give us a call 01636 704708. 

 

Wish you were here!.... 

No matter where you go on a trip, please send us a postcard. You could be 

visiting the beach in Cornwall or taking a walk around Lincoln Castle. We are 

always interested in talking about what you have been up to. Please send us them 

from anywhere…  

 

 

New Term 

Next term starts on the 2nd September for the funded children returning to 

nursery. Please ensure that your funding forms and details are up to date.  



                  

 

Walks - Some of the children have been able to go on walks in their bubbles, 

around the village. We are trying to do these as often as we can, keeping to the 

measures of social distancing.   

 

Ellie is the Employee of the month for July, as she is always happy and bubbly. 

She is becoming more confident in the Creative Room, working well with all children in her 

bubble. She is setting challenging activities and supporting children to learn new skills, moving 

them on to each next step in their development. Well done Ellie. 
 

People Who Help Us 

The children had a lovely visit from the local police, for them to 

look at the police car and talk to them about when and why we 

would need to call for the help of the police.  

 

Children who are coming up to being 2 years old.  
If you know of a child who is 2 before 1st Sept and would like a 15 hour Funded Place, 

then please pass on our details or ask us for our information pack. 

 

Showrounds  

If you know anyone that is looking for a nursery for their child and they are 

wanting to have a look around, we are making show rounds available in the 

evenings after 6pm and on a Saturday. 
 

Tapestry 

A big thank you to everyone who has sent in pictures of their children on their 

Tapestry profiles. It has allowed their key person to continue with their 

development even if they have not been in the setting throughout the lockdown. 

Please continue to send in pictures of anything that you are doing at home to 

keep those profiles going. 

 

 

A new Adventure!!! 

All the staff and children wish all of the leavers the best of luck in 

their new adventure. You will have a fantastic time at school. This 

year has been a little different, but we have kept in contact with the 

schools about the children and sent off transition forms, ensuring 

that their new setting knows as much about them as possible.  

 


